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Gulf Intracoastal Waterway Pipeline Response Operations Complete

Pipeline Response and Repair Operations have been completed at Gulf Intracoastal Waterway (GIW W)
Mile Marker 260 WHL. All traffic measures are lifted. All commercial traffic is reminded to resume
submitting Sailing Plans and Final Reports (check in/out) on VHF Channel 65A at GIWW Mile Marker
260 WHL.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http:/homeport.uscg.mil
and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthwr/, If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337)

912-0073,
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